
A Thank You From Wickets! 

 

 

Three of our learners from our STEPs programme, our pathway 

to independence and employment spent Friday of half 

watching the cricket. They have been working with the cricket 

charity Wickets on an evening gaining invaluable employment 

and social skills. As a thank you Wickets and @durhamcricket 

gave our learners free tickets so they could go and watch the 

Durham and Lancashire match live. The students had a fantastic 

time and can’t wait to get back to placement this week.  

 


